
 

 

 

 

 

August 2021 

Dear Fourth Grade Family & Students, 

 My name is Miss Toub and I am so excited to be your fourth grade teacher! I grew up in 
Warrington, PA and am a graduate of Central Bucks High School South. I graduated from The 
Pennsylvania State University and earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Childhood and Early Adolescent 
Education (PreK-4) and a Minor in Special Education. In May 2020, I earned my Master’s Degree in 
Educational Leadership and completed my Principal and Supervisor certification at Delaware Valley 
University in Doylestown, Pennsylvania.  

For some of you, I may be a familiar face, as I was a first grade teacher here at Groveland 
Elementary School for 3 years. This will be my 6th year teaching at Groveland and my 3rd year teaching 
4th grade! Prior to Groveland, I began my teaching career in 2015 as a third grade teacher in Prince 
William County Schools located in Northern Virginia.  I am very excited to watch you all grow as 4th 
graders this school year! 

 We will have an exciting year as we work together to learn new things and become more 
independent as students. Something I really enjoy doing in my classroom is playing lots of games and 
using lots of fun technology. I also love to sing and listen to music while we are working. We are going to 
read many books together and explore fiction and non-fiction in reading. We will work hard to solve 
problems using multiplication and division in math. We are going to grow as writers as we explore 
different genres.  We will learn all about Pennsylvania and the regions of the United States in social 
studies. We will learn about electricity, the states of matter, and the watery Earth in science. Most 
importantly, we will work together, make new friends and become a classroom family! 

This summer, I spent time with my family at Lake Wallenpaupack on our boat and waverunner. I 
also took some trips down the shore to Margate City, New Jersey. In addition, I spent some time tutoring 
students in 1st, 2nd and 3rd grade in our area! I also spent a lot of time with my family’s golden retriever 
puppy, Tanner! You will hear a lot about him this year! I am most looking forward to learning all about 
you as we start our year together!  

 I am excited to meet you on the first day of school on Monday, August 30th, 2021. Please make 
sure you check out my classroom website to view your school supply list. On the first day of school, 
please bring: 

• A dismissal note so I know how you are going home 
• A lunch or lunch money 
• A small healthy snack 
• Your school supplies (supply list is on my classroom website) 
• 1 independent reading book 
• A smile and positive attitude 

I look forward to meeting your parents at our 4th Grade Back to School Night on Wednesday, 
September 1st, 2021 at 6:30 PM! If you have any questions, please e-mail me at litoub@cbsd.org. I am here 
to help you learn and grow in any way that I can. In the meantime, your parents can connect to my 
professional Twitter page @cblitoub. I cannot wait to share this year together as fourth graders!       

Love, 

Miss Toub   
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